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NOTICE 
 
 

Subject: Faculty information required urgently for website updation  
             and NAAC purposes 
 
 
 

This is to notify that faculty data in the format given in the Google form link 

(https://forms.gle/hxJRwa6cf5TSYD7MA) is urgently required for updation of the 

University’s website and for the purposes of NAAC assessment. 

 
All Principals/HoDs/in-charge of Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Centres/Units etc are requested to 

facilitate submitting the required information within 14/06/2021.  

 
Prof. Rup Kumar Kar, Dep’t of Botany and Dr. Surjya Kumar Saikia, Dep’t of Zoology may be 

contacted for any clarification required. 

 
 
 
 
 
No.: REG/Notify/156/66            Registrar (Acting) 
Date : 08/06/2021               Visva-Bharati 
 
 

 
 
 
Copy to : 

1) Directors/Principals/Heads/In-charge etc. of all Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Departments/Centres/Units. 

2) Heads of all administrative Offices/Sections 

3) C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor 

4) University Webmaster – With a request to upload in the University Website 

 

https://forms.gle/hxJRwa6cf5TSYD7MA

